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03/07/2019  14:06:462019/1359/P COMMNT Jon D Coppin I wish to oppose this application. It's been made in bad faith after the air conditioning unit was installed without 

permission. The noise from the installation has caused considerable nuisance to me and neighbours. I can 

hear it at night and it has disrupted my sleep. It's also interfered with my enjoyment of  my roof terrace which is 

a valuable amenity of my house.

03/07/2019  14:11:452019/1359/P COMMNT The Heath & 

Hampstead Society

OBJECTION

From: THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

These large Air Conditioning Units are placed externally on a low level roof

at the rear of 21 South End Road. They are therefore placed in a prominent position in the formally quiet 

domestic surroundings of Maryon Mews - and placed in a position guaranteed to inflict serious noise nuisance 

on all those living nearby most of whom are in close proximity to the Units in this high density area.

Of course Air Conditioning Units are environmentally damaging in consuming large amounts of energy and 

producing carbon - at a time when the need to cut our carbon use has been accepted by all - including Govt 

policy.

Other passive ways of cooling - which can be effective and less costly to run should be encouraged by 

refusing permission to retain these Ac Units.

In addition permission should also be refused on the grounds that such noisy 

equipment is not acceptable - even if given acoustic shielding - in such a domestic small scale Mews.

Page 2 of 10


